

St.Margaret's Anfield

Church of England Primary School

With God, all things are possible.

Friday 9th September 2022

BREAKFAST CLUB

Open for all children—no booking necessary! 8am start and free admission! Donations welcome to support our activities!

School now finishes at 3.15pm each day for Reception to Year 6

ATTENDANCE

Please let us know why your child is absent from school as early as possible by calling, email or using the Parent App!

OTHER NEWS

When celebrating birthdays in school children are welcome to bring cupcakes or individual small sweet bags into class on the day. Please no large cakes.

MESSAGE FROM MR GRIFFITHS

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back! We have had a great start to the school year, attendance is good and we are very pleased. Thank you to all parents for ensuring the children are in school on time, long may this continue. As always, please contact the school office if you need to report your child's absence or even to let us know you are running late.

Following the news of Her Majesty the Queen's passing yesterday, we as a school will be supporting the children through this sad time. This morning staff have discussed ways to celebrate the Queen's life with our children, and we held a minutes silence at 11am. We are working on a book of remembrance and are encouraging children to draw pictures, write prayers and share any memories they have which will be included.

Although the news is prominent in our thoughts lessons will continue during this time and school remains open. We will send out further information when the Royal Family have released the details including if school is to close at any point during this time.

On Wednesday we sent home a letter and this will shortly be available to view on our website. It does include information about our new staff, PE days and Friday's new finishing time of 3.15pm. Please do take the time to read this letter. If you have any further questions please contact the school office.

From Monday our new Reception classes will run as full days and we would like to say a big welcome to all of the new children that have joined us this year!

We hope the children enjoyed their first week back. Have a lovely weekend!

Mr Griffiths

Nursery will start Week Commencing 12th September. Please check your letters for your start dates and times. The Church of England St. Margaret' Anfield

Order of Service

FIRST WEEK'S SPECIAL EVENTS

Monday 12th September
Year 6 Swimming Course
begins

Tuesday 13th September
No events

Wednesday 14th September Dodgeball After School Club (4.10pm finish)

Cross Stich After School Club (4.14pm finish)

Thursday 15th September
No events

<u>Friday 16th September</u> No events

Please ensure all children attending after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

Pay360 by Capita

Click the Pay360 logo to go to the website for making school dinner and SMA donation payments! Any queries please contact the school office!

KEEPING IN TOUCH

PARENT CONNECT APP

www.st-margaretsanfield.co.uk



All messages sent by the school are through our Parent Connect App. If you do not have the app please ensure you download it. You can click the logos below depending on your phone/tablet type to download for free or search "Parent Connect". We send out weekly invites by email to anyone who is not registered. If you do have the app please check your notifications are turned on or you will miss messages from school. If you are unsure please contact Mrs Cave at the school office 0151 260 5522.





TWITTER



to go to Twitter and find us @StMargAnfield to follow!

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

PE DAYS

CLICK HERE FOR

Tel: 0151 260 5522